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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2024
SECOND PHASE ALLOTMENT

OPTION REGISTRATION TO ADDITIONAL SEATS

In continuation to the Notification dated 11.12.2024, it is further
notified that the additional seats sanctioned and seat matrix approved by the
Government in respect of SUT Medical College, Thiruvananthapuram and
Believers Church Medical College, Thiruvalla are newly included for
allotment in this phase. Candidates can register options to these seats also.
The Additional seats sanctioned to Government Medical College,
Kozhikkode and KMCT Medical College, Kozhikkode for which the
approval of seat matrix is pending with the Government is also included in
this phase. Candidates can register options to these seats also. However,
allotment to these seats, pending approval of Government, will be subject to
the Government order in this regard. The seat details are published in the
website www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
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